THE NEW JERSEY TURNPIKE AUTHORITY HAS REQUESTED
THE TOWNSHIP POST THIS NOTICE.

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

RE: New Jersey Turnpike Authority
Garden State Parkway
Contract No. P100.251
Replacement of Structure Nos. 28.0S and 28.5S
Milepost 27.0 to 28.8

Harbor Road, Upper Township, NJ
Daily Roadway Closings

January 26 thru January 29
8:00AM to 4:00PM

The above contract provides for the construction of two new bridge structures,
one of which consists of a new 21 span structure over the Great Egg Harbor Bay.
The new structure is being constructed west of the existing southbound Great Egg
Harbor Bridge.

The work associated with the Construction of the new bridge requires that Harbor
Road be closed on a daily basis to allow for the erection of the new concrete
girders which are 177 foot in length and weighs approximately 250,000 pounds.
The approved erection procedures require that the lifting equipment be located
within the limits of Harbor Road to safely lift the new components in place. To
protect the traveling public from the dangers inherent with this construction
activity, Harbor Road will be closed during all erection activities.

It is anticipated that Harbor Road will be closed daily for several days between the
hours of 8:00AM and 4:00PM, beginning on the morning of January 26, 2015 and
concluding on January 29.



The above anticipated time frames may change subject to unforeseen conditions
including but not limited to unfavorable weather, mechanical failures, etc. but
should be used as guidance for planning travel thru the work site.

For questions please contact:

Daniel Lord

Field Project Engineer

Parsons Brinckerhoff

GEH & Drag Channel Bridge Replacements
200 South Shore Road

Marmora, NJ 08223

(609) 840-6401 (O)

(609) 405-9223 (C)



